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February 20, 2015

Honorable Debbie Arnold
Chairperson, Board of Supervisors
County of San Luis Obispo

1050 Monterey Street

San Luis Obispo, CA 93408

Subject: Inquiry Regarding Amended Approach to Supplemental Water Study

Dear Chairperson Arnold,

In October of last year, your Paso Basin Advisory Committee unanimously advised amending
the approach to the Supplemental Water Study. A short-list of supplemental water options
was advised, allowing time for your Basin Advisory Committee and Subcommittees to make
use of the more immediate action list before proceeding further.

In the four months since that request, the recommended short-list has yet to appear.

We reiterate our advice that a summary of supplemental water options, in terms suitable
for a broad audience, would be valuable. Sustaining water supplies in the North County
remains our principal aim and supplemental water is likely to play a role in that sustainability.
Describing just how that might be accomplished is foundational.

On behalf of the Paso Basin Advisory Committee, | reiterate our recommendation to prepare
such a short-list and inquire as to the status of this request.

Sincerely, , John B Neil
( ( cn=John B Neil, o=General
= 50&. & N )s V Manager, ou,
email=jneil@amwc.us, c=US
John Neil 2015.02.24 07:05:28 -08'00

Chairperson, Paso Basin Advisory Committee

cc: San Luis Obispo County Board of Supervisors, All Districts
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